THE ICAC CONGRATULATES BARBADOS
ON ITS 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF INDEPENDENCE

The ICAC is delighted to be afforded the opportunity to congratulate Barbados on the
occasion of its 50th anniversary of independence.

This milestone assumes an even greater significance given Barbados’ small size and the fact
that the territory is one of the most outstanding in the Caribbean; with a growing economy,
strong national and international business links and the strides that the country has made in
its overall growth and development.

Through its commitment to the improvement of standards of practice and overall professional
development of its members in Barbados, our member body, the Institute of Chartered
Accountants of Barbados (ICAB) confinue to contribute to the island’s advancement and
realization of its goals and objectives.

The ICAC applauds the achievements of the Government and people of Barbados and
wishes for them continued success and prosperity.
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